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The Chief Immigration Officer 

P.O. Box 372 

Mbabane 

Swaziland 

 

 
September 19, 2011 

 

 

Dear Chief Immigration Officer: 

 

The purpose of this letter is to request that my wife, Elizabeth Ann Kickert, be considered for a 

Temporary Residence Permit as a dependent while we serve here in Swaziland as missionaries with 

Cabrini Ministries Swaziland during the next two years. 

 
Elizabeth has extensive experience in education and childhood development and will not only care for 

our daughter while we serve as volunteers here, but will also share her skills and passion.  I am 

confident that she will contribute to the greater wellbeing of the nation as a whole in the coming 
years. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

 

Benjamin D. Kickert 

ben.kickert@gmail.com 
+268.7683.3330 

 

 


